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Information Update 

 
Technology at Home 

 

As a school, we are looking to work in partnership with the local community response to the 

COVID-19 emergency.  One of the ways we are doing this is by identifying how access to 

technology is effecting children’s learning at home.   

 

I have set up a really simple form to gather information about this.  It relates to 

availability of technology at home for children.  The form will be held by school and 

any information shared with the local community team will be anonymous.  I would 

really appreciate it if you could fill out the form.  It will take a maximum of 5 

minutes and I am hoping it will benefit families in the Buckfastleigh Community. 

 

Click on the link below or use the QR code on the right.   

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oxLIF37E4ESgekyW81b2WRhG5O9CFYxEte

c8OouFc3RUM1oxNFhKTExXUFlVQkhFUkZIQkxNTlVUTi4u 

 

Staff Changes 

 

You may have seen our celebration assembly on Friday and the message from Helly Smith.  She 

has decided to leave us and has sent a message to share with parents… 

 

I am just writing to you to tell you that after a lot of consideration, I have made a very difficult 
decision to resign from my position as a TA at Buckfastleigh Primary School. I cannot emphasise 
enough how tricky making this choice has been as I have loved working with your children. The 
decision has been taken as I would like to study, but also for many practical reasons and the 
new addition to my family – a puppy. 

I wish you all the best. 

Helly 

The staff at Buckfastleigh would like to say a massive thank you to Helly for the huge contribution 

she has made to the life of the school over a number of years.  Her skill working with children of 

all ages will be sorely missed as will her positivity, commitment and great sense of humour.  We 

wish her good luck and look forward to seeing her around school in the months ahead. 

 

I hope you all have a great weekend and stay safe in the coming weeks. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Eddie Brown 
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